Harold H. Webb
1509 Tierney Circle
Raleigh, NC 27610

(919) 834-8862

September 8, 2010
Mrs. Susan Banks, Clerk
Wake County Board of Commissioners
P. O. Box 550
Raleigh, NC 27602

RE: Resignation from Office
Dear Susan:

I hereby tender my resignation as Wake County Commissioner representing District 3,
effective September 8, 2010. Although my health is continuing to improve, I believe the residents
of District 5 deserve a Commissioner that can devote full time to representing their interests. I
have enjoyed my years of service to the citizens of Wake County and will continue to advocate
for their best interests as a private citizen. Although I will certainly miss the day to day
responsibilities of the office, I will cherish and remember with fondness the friends made during
my time on the Board and the many accomplishments we were able to implement for the
betterment of Wake County.

Please forward this to the Board. Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

A . bt

Harold H. Webb

CC:  David Cooke, County Manager
Scott Warren, County Attorney
Mary Starkey, Wake County Democratic Party Chair



